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Coastal Georgia Marsh Migration Initiative  

 
Chatham County, GA (December 8, 2022) – Georgia Conservancy, in partnership with Chatham 

County and the South Atlantic Salt Marsh Initiative, is hosting a public open house in your 

community to identify opportunities to protect and restore coastal marshland with local, 

historical, cultural, and/or spiritual significance and to discuss ways to make our communities 

near the marsh more resilient. 

What: Public Open House 

When: Tuesday, December 13, 2022, 4-6 PM 

Where: Montgomery Athletic Association Center, 10155 Ferguson Ave. Savannah, GA 31406 

 

 

### 

 

Contact: 
Abbigail Murphy 
Public Information Office 
Chatham County, GA 
Office: (912)652-7974 
Email: amurphy@chathamcounty.org 

 
 


